
CAMPING RULES FOR  

GUESTS WITH PETS   

How to enjoy a happy and peaceful holiday with your four-legged friends!  
 

 

1. We ask all pet owners to bring a valid "PET PASSPORT" or alternatively an up-to-date 

health insurance card when checking-in. After all, nobody would travel without 

documents, right?   
 

2. The law requires that all dogs are kept on a leash (no longer than 150cm) with a muzzle at 

hand when you take them for a walk. If your dog is considered a "biter" you need to keep 

them on a leash and put a muzzle on at all times.  

You can take your dog to our "Doggyland" where you can free your gorgeous 

friend ... if you do not know where it is, have a look at our map or ask at the 

reception desk... 
 

3. Your dear furry friends may not be left unattended at your pitch or in your vehicle. You 

don't really want to leave them alone, do you?? If you still want to spend the 

day by the sea you can use the "dogbeach" nearby ;-) 
 

4. Your animals should always be taken outside of the campsite out for any mess, which you 

need to collect and dispose of in any of the appropriate bins.  Use our "dog-toilets" 

throughout the campsite! 
 

 

5. Pets will not be able to go into any of the following areas under any circumstance: common 

toilets, shuttle to the beach (except if they are in a cage), playgrounds for children and 

swimming pools. We do this to encourage a peaceful, respectful coexistence 

with who does not have the fortune or chance to care for a pet.  
 

6. We would like to remind you that insuring your furry friend against damage to property and 

/ or people is the best way for everyone to enjoy a fantastic holiday! Just a little advice 

...  
 

7. Pets must not disturb other guests. Make sure that your four-legged friend, even if 

upset or sad, has a master that attends to him/her and cares for other people  
 

The management reserves the right to ask guests who do not adhere to the rules above to leave the 

campsite; in particular, the management reserves the right to report offenders to the competent 

authorities, whenever deemed necessary. It would be really unfortunate, and so far it has 

never happened ... and this is why we believe we have the best guests (furry or not) in 

the world  
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